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10th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Fairfield Old Girls’ Association Members 
 
Formal Consultation on Joining a Multi-Academy Trust (MAT) 
Following on from my letter dated 14th December 2023, I am writing to 
advise that Fairfield High School for Girls is now formally consulting on its 
proposal to join Stamford Park Trust from 1st September 2024. 
 
Information regarding the Consultation can be found on our website by 
clicking the link on the pop-up page.  
 
The Consultation will run for six weeks from 8.00 a.m. on Wednesday 10th 
January 2024 until 4.00 p.m. on Wednesday 21st February 2024. 
 
The Consultation is open to everyone; including parents/carers, pupils, staff, 
stakeholders and the wider community. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 

Bev Worthington 
 
 
Bev Worthington 
Chair of the Trust Board 
 

 


